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1st July, 1921.
pear Mr.CoX,

1 am in receipt of your l1etter of the 11th May,
regarding the withdrawal from classification of the steaumer
¥ HO SEN MARU" 4 pelonging po the Osaka Shoéan Kaisha, and 1 am
much obliged to you for the particulaxs which you have furnished,
and I trust that the action you have taken and the formation of
the Japan Comm ttee will result in an slteration 1n the policy
proposed in ‘the letter, dated 1lth April, which you received
from Mr.Nakane, the Manager of the Fngineering Department of the
Company .

In the present ynstance the Committee have decided
to withdraw the vessel's c¢lass from the Regilster Book and to
jnsert three dots in the usual way, put we are not writing an
official letter to the Owners conveying this decision as 1t 18
thought pest to leave 4t to you to take whatever steps may be
negessary in this direction.

oumnill notice that £he Company's steamer KON AN
MARU® is considerably overdue for the First gpeciel Survey No«le
Tpis is one of nine vessels named in a letter from Kobe of the

14th Jul¥, 1918, as peing entirely engaged in the Coasting
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gervice, for which reason the Coppany propoaed +o withdraw them
from elassifieamion. put in a later letter, Adated 15%h December,
1918, lir.Jones suggested that the compittee might consent to

aliow the vessels 10 remain alassed for the present , 80 that an
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effort might be made to induce the Oowners to submit them for
survey at the same time as the Government Surveys pecome due.
This course has actually been adoptedby the Owners
in the case of the steamers "AMERICA MARU" and "HONGKONG MARU"

(which are two of the nine), but of the others all the classes

have now been withdrawn and three dots inserted with the exception

of the "KONAN MARU", and I ghall be glad if you will kindly let

me know whether the Owiners intend to carry out the survey in this

case or if they wish the classe withdrawn.
With kind regards,
Yours faithfully,

H.Jasper Cox, Esd.,

KOEE.
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